The Boom A Rang ATV Club
Meeting Minutes—July 25, 2022 Rev 2

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Steve Wulgaert on Monday July 25, 2022, at the Boom Bay Bar & Grill @ 6:02 p.m. 

Minutes of the June 27, 2022, meeting was approved as distributed electronically.

New Members: Mike and Marilyn Roberts were introduced. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented and approved. Current monthly balance is $6535.22 of which approximately $1,000 is in the map fund. 

Club ride recap: On Sunday, July 24th 36 riders utilizing 17 machines traveled 50 miles guided by Roger K to Jorgies. Good feedback on the overall ride that included 2 stops.  We would have had more stops, but Winneconne was experiencing a power outage. 

We also sold 50/50 tickets before and during the ride. The club donated 50% of the funds raised to the Larsen/Winchester Lions Club. Tom Arens, the President, who received a check for $570, shared that the club uses the monies to build ramps for people who need assistance in wheelchairs. The club also uses it to loan medical equipment to people in need. The Lions club motto is “Here to serve.” 

To date, our club has donated $8670 to charities and to fund some of the road signs on some of the roads we travel. That’s quite an impact in our communities!!!

Save the Dates:      

1. Club Ride: Sunday August 28—departing at noon for New London w/ lunch at Bean City and several other potential stops. Trip being planned by Dan. Details to follow. We will need a headcount in advance so we can let Bean City prepare for our business. 

2. New:  Scavenger Hunt—Saturday, September 17th. Committee members Ruth, Julie, and Gary. Committee details & another update at the August meeting. We will start at the Boom @ noon and end up at Drews w/ an informal meal. Ruth shared that we would involve our Sponsors in different ways for the clues, etc. Should be fun.

3. The Fremont EMS-Pig Roast will be a destination for our club run on October 1st. We will leave at noon from the Boom. We voted to donate $500 for supplies to the Fremont EMS team which is the service that covers our areas for ambulance needs.

4. We will make a Fall color run back to the Eureka distillery (but no tour) on October 15. Several other stops being considered. 

Steve shared additional thoughts on revisiting the topic of portable radios to be used during our club rides. Safety and communication are key. Steve will report back at the next meeting. 

Steve shared that our club would participate in a Zoom call w/ other clubs as coordinated by Pete of the New London club on 7/28/22 @ 6:30. The focus will be on routes that are currently not open. If interested in participating, let Dan know (send him your email address to get on the zoom call).

Our next meeting will be at 6 PM on Monday, August 22, 2022. (Remember: all future meetings will take place on Mondays). Meeting adjourned @ 6:57 PM. 

Mike Weller
Club Secretary. 
7.25.22 


